
The University of Nairobi held its 52nd Graduation Ceremony on 5th December, 2014 for the conferment 

of Degrees and Diplomas. Students from the Department of Psychology were among those who 

conferred their degrees. We congratulate them for the successful completion of their undergraduate 

studies. With the competitive degrees from our Department, we are positive that they will get gainful 

employment in the job market or create employment in the society. We wish our graduates success in 

all their endeavors. We are proud of you! 


